Dear Friend and Neighbor,

Thank you so much for your generous donation

to the Coalition for the Homeless!

Your gift is already at work bringing critical help
to our neighbors in need, including food and

clothing, emergency shelter, crisis services, gviction

prevention, job training, and youth programs.

It has been an extraordinarily challenging time,

but thanks to your invaluable support, the
Coalition has been able to step up to meet the
tremendous surge in need by expanding out
services, and bringing help and hope to those
who have nowhere else to tum.

Your compassion is truly making a difference,
and 1 cannot thank you enough!

Gratefully,

Dave Giffen
Executive Director
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Heavenly Brickks Charitable

Foundation
PO Box 721

Goldens Bridge, NY 10526
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